OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

June 17, 2009

MsCherylSchmit  —

Stand Up For California

P.O. Box 355

Penryn, California 95663

Re:  Public Records Act Request

Dear Ms. Schmit:

You recently sent a Public Records Act request to the Governor’s Office for “a copy of Governor

Schwarzenegger’s comments to the Senate Committee of Indian Affairs regarding the Carcieri v.
Salazar ruling.”

We have not located any responsive documents in the Governor’s Office. Please contact me with any
questions at (916) 445-0873.

Sincerely,
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DANIEL P. MAGUIRE
Deputy Legal Affairs Secretary
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